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This Week 

We have had a busy week this week doing lots of ‘Random Acts of Kindness’. We baked 

some biscuits and then took them out into the community. We gave some to the chip 

shop, the bakery and the barbers. The shopkeepers really enjoyed meeting the children 

and were very grateful for their biscuits.  

 

Other activities the children have been doing this week include: an outdoor number 

hunt, acting out the focus story in small groups, we have continued to make super hero 

props and dressing up as super heroes and the biscuit ingredients have been in the 

solid tray, so we could practice making our own biscuit mixture.   

 

In Forest School, the children have been working with clay. The school leavers have 

each made a ‘Mr. Greenman’ plaque which they will be bringing home as a memento from 

Forest School. 

 

We are also very pleased to report we have a new shed in Forest School with an outside 

toilet. 

 

Thank you for helping us complete so many acts of kindness.  Please remember to ask 

the next person to pass it on.  We have currently achieved 38 acts of kindness.  Please 

help us to reach our target of 100. 

 

Word of the Week 

The Word of the Week this week is ‘Africa’. 

 

WOW Books 

Maybe you could write some of the numbers you found on the number hunt? 

 

Focus Story 

Our focus story has been Handra’s Surprise by Eileen Browne. We have been retelling 

the story using a story map.  

 

Primary School Visits 

Some of the children have been to visit their new schools this week and we have had 

their teachers visit us in Nursery too. Please inform Mrs. Fletcher when your child is 

attending school visits. 
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Head Lice 

An incident of head lice has been reported in nursery. Please can you check your child 

for head lice and treat if necessary. 

 

Spare Clothes 

Please can you make show your child has spare clothes in nursery. If you have 

borrowed some of nursery clothes, please can you make sure you return them. We are 

very short on spare clothes especially bottoms and underwear. If your child has 

grown out of any clothes; we would gratefully appreciate any donations. 

 

Attendance 

The group with the highest attendance last week was the Butterfly group with 97%. 

Well done to all the Butterflies. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs. Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 

 

mailto:head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

